
The City of Houston (City), through its Housing and Community

Development Department (HCDD), published a public notice on

Monday, August 12, 2019 regarding a proposed project for East End

Innovation Maker Hub. The East End Innovation Maker Hub original

proposed funding was $22,700,000 in Section 108 Loan Guarantee funds

and $1,000,000 in Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) funds.

HCDD is issuing this public notice to correct the funding amount of

$22,700,000 in Section 108 Loan Guarantee funds and increasing the

proposed CDBG funding amount by $390,000 to $1,390,000 in CDBG

funds.

This notice does not alter the original thirty (30) day public comment

period for this proposed item. The thirty-day comment period began

on Monday, August 12, 2019 through Tuesday, September 11, 2019.

For more information on this item, contact Madhu Subramaniam at

(832) 394-6255. Written comments can be submitted by mail to Kennisha

London, HCDD, 2100 Travis Street, 9th Floor, Houston, TX 77002 or

by email to Kennisha.London@HoustonTX.gov. Following the public

comment period, this item will be submitted to City Council for approval.

For more information on HCDD and its programs, you may access

HCDD's website at http://www.houstontx.gov/housing/. For specific

questions or concerns about fair housing or landlord/tenant relations,

please contact Yolanda Guess-Jeffries at (832) 394-6240.


